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you to take a look “Construction Site is Toxic Free”
ack to August 1990

when state officials
gave the Norco
construction site a

clean bill of health.

Over a year earlier,
when construction
began, crews found
toxic and hazardous
materials the U.S.
Navy had left on the
site.

Construction was
allowed to continue
in areas where waste
was not found but
crews had to fence
off areas where trash
and heavy metal had
been found. The
college then began
the task of removing
20 tons of harmful
materials to a
Nevada processing
plant.

The college worked
with the U.S. Army
Corps of Engineers
to clean up the
waste. During

that time the frames
of the college’s two
buildings were
erected. Welders
worked on both
structures that were
set to open in less
than seven months.
The Phase I site
began to look like
the future Norco
College.
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